
 

THE APET PRESS  

 

APET OPENS 

NEW THRIFT STORE! 
Proceeds go to support our shelter!  
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THIS Quarter’s  

  TOP STORIES  

 

APET-SPCA is proud to announce that its long awaited second thrift shop is now open in 

Winnsboro, Texas.  After many months of planning, cleaning and renovating, APET’s 

TOP DOG THRIFT STORE opened to great business and rave reviews.  Many 

supporters of APET donated wonderful items to get the store going, and opening weekend sales 

were brisk.  Donations keep coming in as well.  Most importantly, all proceeds directly benefit 

APET’s animal shelter in Mineola.  In addition to this new location, our first thrift store is still 

going strong over in Mineola.  With two locations to serve you, come in and find something 

special, and support the animals to boot.  You can’t beat that!  The Winnsboro location is located 

at 300 E. Elm Street, phone # is 903-342-0075.  Hours of operation are 12-5 on Thursday & 

Friday, and 9-1 on Saturday.  The Doggone Good Thrift Store is located at 915 S. Pacific Street 

(Hwy 69 South) in Mineola, Texas.  Hours of operation are 10-5 Wednesday thru Saturday, and 

their phone # is 903-569-1250. 

 

Speaking of Giving... Did you know that when you shop at Amazon you can 

support APET-SPCA? Just go to amazonsmile.com (or use the app on your phone) and 

search for APET-SPCA as your charity of choice. Amazon will donate a portion of your 

purchase to us, and it costs you nothing! An easy-peasy way to give to the animals we love 

so much! If you are going to shop Amazon, (and don’t we all?) why not support APET at the 

same time?  A big thank you for all of you who do this! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CLEAR THE SHELTERS 

During the month of August, APET-SPCA participated in a month-long event in conjunction with 

NBC KETK out of Tyler called Clear the Shelters.  We successfully placed four cats and three 

dogs into fur-ever homes during that month. Big shout out of appreciation for KETK doing a live 

interview with our shelter manager! Some of the animals we placed are pictured below:   

                                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                                          

     

   

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Above left: Cersi   Above right: Oscar  Below left: Nala  Below right: Roxy 



             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEATURED PET 

 

We at APET-SPCA are pleased to present our featured pet this quarter - SWEET PEA! 

 Sweet Pea is a black mouth cur, a little over 4 years old, and has been at the shelter over two years 

now. That is way too long to wait for a loving home . Sweet Pea likes kids, ages 7 and up, but she 

does not care for too many other dogs. Sweet Pea is a sweet, gentle soul of a dog that just wants to 

be with you. Just look at that FACE! How can you resist that face? Come visit Sweet Pea and all the 

other animals at the APET-SPCA animal shelter, located at 657 County Road 2840, Mineola, Texas, 

75773. Our shelter hours of operation are Thursday, Friday and Saturday 11:00 to 4:00.  Other times 

possible by appointment.  Phone:  903-638-6902 

Left: Libby  Below: Fifi 



 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

We have several adoption events coming up in the next few months.  Look for our mobile adoption 

vehicle at the following locations. 

 

 
 

Saturday, October 10th, Mount Vernon 

Saturday, November 14th, at the Winnsboro Art and Wine Festival.  Our adoption RV will be parked 

across from our Top Dog Thrift store. 

Friday, December 11th, and Saturday, December 12th, at the 2020 Winter Market at the Mineola 

Civic Center.  We may be indoors or we may have the animals in the adoption vehicle.  Either way, 

please come out and support the Winter Market and maybe find a new buddy to love! 

 

OUR WISH LIST 
 



We end our newsletter with our wish list - Please consider donating any of these items to the shelter, or 

perhaps a check or gift card for cash, and the shelter can then purchase what it needs. Thanks again for 

all of your support for the animals in our care.  

 

● Bleach 

● Kitty Litter 

● Pine Sol 

● Toys 

● Windex 

● Laundry Detergent 

● Newspapers 

● Copy Paper 

● Donations of pet food 

● Gas Weed Eater 

 
Until next time, that is all the news from the APET PRESS!  Have a wonderful Holiday Season! 


